
Public Notice  

Laurel County Board of Education 

Non-Discrimination Policy Statement 

 

The general public, students, parents, employees, and potential employees of the Laurel county Schools 

are hereby notified that the Laurel County School System does not discriminate on the basis of race, 

color, national origin, sex/gender, age, religion or disability in admission to its programs, services, or 

activities, in access to them, in treatment of individuals, or in any aspect of their operations. The Laurel 

County School System also does not discriminate in its hiring or employment practices in any activities 

as set forth in compliance with federal and state statutes and regulations. 

 

The Laurel County School System offers the following career and technical education programs for all 

students regardless of race, color, national origin, including those with limited English proficiency, sex, 

or disability in grades 9-12: Agriculture Education, Business & Marketing, Family Consumer Sciences, 

Health Sciences, Media Arts Technology, Industrial Maintenance Technology, and Engineering 

Technology. 

 

Person seeking further information concerning career and technical education offerings and specific pre-

requisite criteria should contact: 

 

Kenna Williams 

Laurel County Schools 

710 North Main Street 

London, KY 40741 

(606)862-4608 

Kenna.williams@laurel.kyschools.us 

 

This notice is provided as required by Title II, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Section 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, the Age Discrimination Act of 

1975, and the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Inquiries regarding nondiscrimination policies 

should be directed to: 

 

Vickie Nicholson 

Laurel County Schools 

710 North Main Street 

London, KY 40741 

(606)862-4608 

Vickie.nicholson@laurel.kyschools.us 
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